
Thank you

To our community

Thank you for your patience while we delivered Stage 1 of Jerrabomberra 
High School. Construction is now complete and students and staff are 
now using their new facilities.

Your support and cooperation have made it possible for us to deliver this new school for students and 
their families.

All Stage 1 work on the school is now complete. The project team has handed over the new facilities to 
the school to use.

Wishing you all the best,

School Infrastructure NSW and Jerrabomberra High School.

from Jerrabomberra High School February 2024

schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au
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Contact us

For information about school activities and 
operations, contact the school directly:

Principal:	Scott O'Hara 

Website: jerra-h.schools.nsw.gov.au

Email: jerra-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 02 6217 4600

Address:	 101 Environa Drive, Jerrabomberra  
NSW 2619

For more information about this project, contact 
School Infrastructure NSW:

Website: schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 1300 482 651

New school

We’re excited about the new permanent school for Jerrabomberra High School.

Stage 1 of the new high school includes:

	• 24 new classrooms including three supported learning spaces

	• library

	• multi-purpose hall

	• semi-commercial kitchen

	• canteen

	• administration and staff facilities

	• covered outdoor learning area

	• landscaped outdoor play areas and sports courts.

Thank you for your patience during the Jerrabomberra High School build. We are thrilled 
to have delivered this project to the community.
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